





2024 CITIZEN'S PUBLIC SAFETY ACADEMY

What is it? Who can attend? When is it? Where is it? How can I sign up?

The Citizen's Public Safety Academy is meant to provide the citizens of Waterville Valley and the surrounding area with insight into how the Public Safety Department provides a service to the community. This program sets the goal of providing knowledge and skills that the attendees can take with them into the community and use if they find themselves in an emergency. This is a **FREE** program and is open to everyone. However, we recommend ages thirteen and older.

This is a five-week program taking place every Thursday evening, beginning on May 23, and ending on June 20. Classes will be 6:00 PM-8:00 PM, but you do not have to attend every class. It will take place in the Town Hall meeting room at 14 Tac Lane.

We encourage early enrollment by emailing the program coordinator Corporal Zach Moylan at

zmoylan@watervillevalleynh.gov or by calling 603-236-4732.

Please provide your email and best contact phone number. This is historically a popular program and space is limited! Sign up while space is available. We look forward to seeing you there!

What Are We Doing This Year?

May 23 - Introduction to Public Safety

May 30 - CPR and Administering NARCAN

June 6 - How to be a Good Witness

June 13 - Fire Danger Associated with Lithium-Ion Batteries

CONTACT INFORMATION!

Corporal Zach Moylan

Email: <u>zmoylan@watervillevalleynh.gov</u>

Phone: 603-236-4732